
 

Attention 4th Grade Students and Parents! 

Our school’s chapter of the National Elementary Honor Society will be sending 
out applications to qualifying students to join the chapter in the month of 
April. The qualifications for receiving an application is a GPA of 3.0 or higher in 
the 4th grade. Once you have received an application, please fill it out to the 
best of your ability and return it to Ms. Vickers. All new members will be 
announced at the awards ceremony in May.  

In our chapter this year, we have made cards for military members serving 
overseas and will be going to help with the School District of Lee County’s 
“Special Olympics” day at Lakes Park. We also plan to do something for Arbor 
Day here at the school and a supply drive for a local charity. We have a lot of 
fun in this group and hope you can join us next year.  


